CLASS CUT-UPS
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The Recycling Club students at Hopkins Hill Elementary helped to officially cut the ribbon on a new Goodwill donation bin on
Thursday morning. The bin has been placed outside of the school on Johnson Boulevard. Pictured, from left: fourth grade
students Owen Sanders, Nicholas Macchioni, Gabriel Beltran, Mason Crawford and Vincenzo Saribekian.



